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GOVERNMENT OF ASSAM

DIRECTORATE OF HORTICULTURE & F.P
ASSAM, KHANAPARA, GUWAHATI-22

Date: 17/05/2024

From : Bipul Das
Assistant Director of Agriculture
(Horti), RIDF

Message

It has come to our Knowledge that ISHRAE (Indian Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air
Conditioning Engineers) is going to organize 7" edition REFCOLD INDIA 2024 at Kolkata. The event
is being supported by NCCD, NHB and other Government entities.

ISHRAE is a pioneer organization not only in our country but also in global platform. It has
been conducting REFCOLD INDIA exhibition since last near about one decade. After conducting
successful event at Ahmedabad and Hyderabad summits, they have conducted at Chennai Trade
Centre during 2023. After mega success of the event at Chennai, again they are going to conduct 7"
Edition REFCOLD INDIA 2024 at Kolkata on 03-05 October, 2024.

This type of event is very helpful especially young entrepreneur as well as new organization,
those who are involved in preservation of different food commodities through cold chain.

| extend my congratulations to ISHRAE for organizing REFCOLD INDIA 2024 and my best
wishes for all the success of the event.

Yours faithfully
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Assistant Director of Agnculture (Horti), RIDF
Assam, Khanapara, Guwahati-22

Asstt. Di " Agri



